
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                               Friday 28th April 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
What a week!  Our Year 10 pupils have been on the school's first residential trip to Kingswood at 
Overstrand. We are not sure who is more tired, the pupils or the teachers - but what we do know is that 
they all had a great time, and we hope that this can become a regular trip for pupils in Upper School. 
 
Attendance 
Our whole school attendance this week is 92%. This is a great achievement, and we thank you for 
supporting us to improve attendance at Acorn Park. We strive towards a regular 95% because that is the 
magic number at which pupil performance and routines become well established. 
 
Coronation Celebrations 
At Acorn Park we will be celebrating the King's Coronation on the 4th of May with a fun filled afternoon of 
games, music and crafts. Students are invited to dress in red, white or blue, and a picnic will be provided 
by Sue and her team in the Kitchens. 
 
Pupil Stars 
I would like to nominate Toby B who made my day today when he came to say hello at lunchtime and ask 
me how I am. What a polite young person. 
 
Donaldson Class have had a very busy this week! 
They have been transitioning into their lovely new classroom where the children have already done some 
amazing learning and had so much fun playing and exploring their new area. The children have all been 
absolute superstars and adjusted really well. We can't wait to see what learning adventures they have in 
their new classroom. Well done Donaldson Superstars! 
 
ZJ from Pratchett has been a star. He has been extremely polite to all staff over the last couple of weeks 
by using manners and holding doors open for staff, even if it means he has to wait to go outside. 
 
Well done to Emma I for getting herself an award from the Head of English for amazing handwriting. 
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                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup - continued… 
 
Thank you to Harley A for showing he is a good friend by saying he was proud of Emma for getting an 
award and, also giving her a hug when he doesn't particularly like touch. 
 
Tony, one of our hardworking Facilities team wanted to thank the Car Wash team from Lawrence Class. 
Tony says they took on the challenge of cleaning his white van. It can't have been easy, but they did an 
excellent job. Well done. 
 
Staff Stars 
Charlotte and her team are staff stars for being so kind, thoughtful, caring and supportive for children 
their class move 
Louise D has worked really hard this week with a pupil and took a great lead with the team. 
Kirstie is a star for her ongoing support with classes and supporting with the visuals for lots of students 
this week. 
Assistant Headteacher Emma T always shines for her ongoing support with a Y6 pupil, always taking time 
out of her day to support us and JW. 
 
Have a lovely long weekend - we will see you all in May! 
 
Philippa Whipp 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


